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LAX West Gate Renumbering 
 

LAX will be renumbering the aircraft parking positions in the area known and the “west 
gates” or “remote gates” area. Currently the parking positions are numbered with a 200 
series identifier, Gate 201, 202, etc.. Starting this Friday, October 18, 2019 the positions will 
be renumbered with a 400 series identifier. The change will only apply to the first digit, 
changing the “2” to a “4”. Example: Gate 201A will be numbered to Gate 401A. 
 
The change will consist of five phases with a different group of gates being changed with 
each phase. The phasing and scheduled change is as follows: 
 
Phase 1, October 18, 2019: Gates 211, 213, 215, 217, and 219 
Phase 2, October 19, 2019: Gates 210, 212(AB), 214, 216(B), and 218 
Phase 3, October 25, 2019: Gates 201 (A & B), 203, and 205 (A, B, and C) 
Phase 4, October 26, 2019: Gates 202 (A – E) 
Phase 5, November 09, 2019: Gates 206, 207, 208, and 209 
 
During each phase, aircraft normally parked on an affected position, will be accommodated 
on an adjacent position. 

 

For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Airside Manager, Jeff 
Mort, Jmort@lawa.org. 
 

 

Issue Date: October 16, 2019 
 
 
*The LAX Operations Advisory will be posted on LAWA’s Airport Operations 
web site and can be retrieved at http://www.lawa.org/airops.aspx 
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